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Season Opener - Club Captain v Club Vice-Captain - Sunday March 27th

Well, finally after 2 years of disruption and uncertainty

due to the Pandemic, we will finally be able to hold a

Club Captain v Club Vice-Captain match and get the

club golf season of a 'normal' start. 

This golf season opener will be held on Sunday 27th

March, so Ladies and Gents please put the date in your

diaries and more details will follow in due course. 

Both 1562 and Broomfield courses will be used for this

event. 

The Ladies Section are holding their Captain v Vice

Captain on Tuesday 22nd March on the Broomfield

Course and again more details will follow in due course.

We look forward to a good turnout for both events.

Spring Mixed Greensomes (Stableford) Open - Sunday 17th April

We are holding a Mixed Greensomes Stableford Open

on Sunday 17th April.

Tee Times and payment can be made through accessing

the 'HowDidIDoApp'.......under 'Bookings' or alternatively

contact Doreen at tournaments@rmmgc.co.uk 

Cost is £25.00 per couple 

Ladies - Green Tees

Gents - Yellow Tees 

So grab you partners and come along and join in the fun

and get into the swing early in the season!

Monthly Prize Draw Winners

Congratulations and well done to the following winners

drawn at the January Board Meeting:

1st Prize -Tony Faccenda - £60

2nd Prize -Moira Smith - £40

3rd Prize -Edna Wallwork - £20

4th Prize -Craig Traill- £10
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